
Minutes 

BENNINGTON HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION 

Bennington Town Office - Conference Room   

July 17,2014 3:00 p.m. 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT: Joseph Hall, Anne Bugbee and Michael Harrington.  

Also Present: Beth Antognioni and Citizens Peter Cross and Victor Rolando. 

 

1. Peter Cross discussed proposed building renovations to 652 Main Street.  These 

renovations include the following: 

- Replacing the siding with wooden clapboards 

- Replacing all windows with wooden windows 

- A porch will be added to the south side with spindles and a roof 

HPC approved the renovations with the contingency of receiving dimensions and drawings 

of the proposed porch from Peter Cross. 

 

2. HPC approved the sign application for Perrott Realty, 506 Main Street. 

 

Other Preservation Issues- Anne wondered about a property on Main Street that is now a 

teen center, it seems as though the windows/building are painted.  Michael will follow up 

to see who the owner is. 

 

Michael also noted that we will need to send out a RFP for the design and printing of the 

downtown brochures. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 3:30 p.m. 

 
 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

 

 

Michael Harrington, HPC Secretary 

Director of Economic and Community Development   

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


